
 

NUSA. 038/2022 

 
Date: May 16, 2022 
 
Subject:  Explanation in the event that English version of the financial statements for the 1st Quarter ending  
 31st March 2022 is delayed. 
 
Attention: Managing Director,  
 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 
Nusasiri Public Company Limited ("The Company" or "NUSA") held the Board of Directors Meeting no. 3/2022 on 
16th May 2022 has approved the financial statements for the 1st Quarter ending 31st March 2022 of the company 
and the Thai language financial statements have been disseminated through the information disclosure system 
of the Stock Exchange of Thailand. 
 

In this regard, the company would like to clarify in the event that the English version of the financial statements 
for the 1st Quarter ending 31st March 2022 is delayed.  Due to being in the process of being reviewed to issue a 
translation certificate from the company's auditor.  If received a translation certificate will accelerate the 
dissemination of financial statements English version through the information disclosure system of the Stock 
Exchange of Thailand 
  
Please be informed accordingly. 
 
Sincerely Yours 
 
 
 
Mr. Sompijit Chaichanajarak 
Director/Company Secretary 
 
 
Company Secretary Office 
Tel: 02-301-1399 Ext.114  


